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Comments: Dear USFS,

I am writing in opposition to the South Plateau Area Landscape Treatment (aka logging) Project.  An EA is not

sufficient.  An EIS must be conducted.  Please withdraw the project and start again with a wider ranger of

alternatives that respects this area as an important wildlife corridor for species dispersing from Yellowstone. No

new roads need to be built in this area.  

 

Thank You,

Ashley Martens


